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Student Enrollment: 

 

PPCD--8 

Pre-K--43 

Kinder--70 

First--56 

Second--66 

Third—63 

Fourth--55 

Fifth—45 

 

Total: 406 

 

    

 

Third Six-Weeks Report Cards and the AEIS Report went out on Wednesday, January 5
th

. 

 

Our December Book Fair earned $2,992.23.  This money will be used to purchase more books 

for our library.  Congratulations to Mrs. Rivera and the 5
th

 grade Student Senate for hosting such 

a successful event. A big thank you goes out to the parents and community members who 

purchased items from our sale. 

 

K-2
nd

 grades have begun Mid-Year TPRI testing. Third-Fifth grades completed a second round 

of TEKS/TAKS benchmarking. After school tutorials are also in full swing.  

 

The Fourth Graders will take the Writing section of their TAKS test on Tuesday, March 1
st
.   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


